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Dear Parents, 
 
On Monday 21st June the children in Reception are going to be visiting iTown. This trip has 
been very kindly funded by our PTFA, so a huge thank you to them for this fantastic experience 
for our youngest children! 
 
We will be walking to iTown from school at around 9.30am on Monday morning, so please can 
children come to school in trainers so that they will be comfortable. Please can children bring 
a drink and light coat on the day.  
 
We will be back at school in time for lunch, so no special arrangements will need to be made 
for lunchtime. 
 
We are so looking forward to the trip, it should be a lovely day for the EYFS children in 
celebration of all the hard work they have put in to their learning this year. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Perry-Bates 
 

  


